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Our Oregon citizens deserve to have more of an opportunity to understand this and 

vote. We have dozens of endangered species listed in Oregon and any measure that 

would effect our ecosystems such as the allowance of more hunting and fishing will 

impact an already fragile ecosystem. I am against any additional human made 

carnage towards our ecosystem and endangered species.  


